Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
August 6, 2015

David M. Holt

Lisa E. Holt

1566 Franklin Pierce Highway
Barrington, NH 03825

Re:  Request by applicant for a Lot Line Adjustment to relocate the common lot line between Lots 1
and 3 in order to make Lot 3 a conforming lot and remove the lot line passing through the
existing dwelling known as 19 Cricket Lane (Map 112, Lots 1&3) located at 1566 Franklin
Pierce Highway in the General residential (GR) and Highway Commercial Overlay (HCO)
Zoning District. By: David W. Vincent, LLS, Land Surveying Services; PO Box 7418;
Rochester, NH 03839-7418

Dear David & Lisa:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its August 4, 2015 meeting CONTINUED
consideration of your application to the August 18, 2015 meeting.

If you have any guestions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, /
77 )Jé(fl/ 2 Janin L
Marcia J Gasse

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cc: David Vincent LLS, Land Surveying Services



